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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 8:48 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246, EB-2019-0234, EB-2016-0315

-- Name --
Shari Meeker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not understand how you can justify doubling out rate for our electricity at our cottage. We were paying around
600.00 a year for delivery and last year only used 130.00 worth of electricity for the year. Now is my understanding
that you are doubling the delivery rate to 1200.00 + even though our actual use is minimal. I would really like
someone to explain to me why this is right and justify this 100% increase????





